OFFICE OF THE
DEPUTY INSPECTOR GENERAL
NATIONAL HIGHWAYS & MOTORWAY POLICE
N-5 CENTRAL ZONE, LAHORE
042-99332494

+h

No. NHMP-1(23)/DIG(C)/R/2023/‘13’1C{ Lahore, |3 November, 2023

To: All Sector Commanders,
National Highways & Motorway Police,

N-5 Central Zone. O oA

T e

Subject. DIRECTIONS ON IMPLEMENTATION OF REVISED FINE AMOUNTS UNDER
127" SCHEDULE OF NHSO-2000.
With reference to above stated subject, kindly find enclosed herewith a letter No.
NHMP/AddI-IGP(CR)/Ops/23/2745 dated 08-11-2023 received from office of the Additional
Inspector General, NHMP, Central Region, Lahore

directions mentioned in above referred letter may kindly be

4. It is requested that

disseminated to all supervisory officers and field formations to ensure compliance in true letter
and spirit.

3. Action taken/compliance report in the directions given, may kindly be furnished

to this office by 17-11-2023 for onward submission to concerned quarters, please.

Encl: As above. \

STAFF OFFICER
DIG/Zonal Commander
N-5 Central Zone
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